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Annie Haskell
66 Heritage Hill rd
Holderness, NH 03245

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

NH depends on maintaining it’s beautiful and simplistic landscape for the required-to-survive tourism
market. We have a small area that people from all over the country come to, to get away and be one
with the beauty, nature.PLEASE PLEASE do not let these towers DESTROY our land. Our towns, if
proposed underground, will also bring mayhem to our barely surviving main streets. We are making it
work in the northern country but don’t need another onslaught of disrespect & destructive agenda to
hinder what we have worked so hard to build & have maintained the pure, majestic landscape.

Sincerely,
Annie Haskell
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